
Le Phare Family Survey Findings - November 2023

School Council received 58 responses to our survey.
Wow! 95% are Great/Excited/Thriving and Decent/Optimistic/Adjusting at school this year.

A sense of community involvement continues to improve.
Oct 2022 (34% involved) vs Nov 2023 (45% involved)

HOW DO YOU WANT TO GET INVOLVED?
84% want to attend in-person events. 61% like to receive emails and answer surveys. 45% prefer to donate money.

Most families have a great experience at Le Phare
We see excellence in proximity/transportation to the
school, equity and inclusion, Communication with

teachers, and French immersion.

Areas for improvement are: bullying, special needs, the
yard, and the school facilities.We see a decrease in

communication with Principals.

You’re most likely to volunteer during family events (49%).
However, many prefer to donate money rather than time (33%), or maybe volunteer another year (32%).

Your priorities for Council spending are: Music/Arts, Literacy, STEM, French, and Outdoor Learning.
Not priorities: Saving for a new play climber; Free events; Student awards/gifts.

A barrier to joining Council remains a lack of time/energy, at 56%, similar last year.

Thanks for being willing to donate money to Le Phare!
You’d most like to donate through student lunches, as well as in-school sales, popcorn, or buying items.

YOUR VOICE MATTERS

Thanks for your input! Results have been shared with Principals and will guide School Council.


